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This bill would only further remove parents and the local community from their 

children's education. In addition to the insanely high cost of this bill, misconduct 

investigations conducted by TSPC and ODE are not being completed in a timely 

manner due to insufficient staffing at both agencies, and a merger would cause both 

agencies to fall further behind. I strongly oppose this bill. 


